

You've been accepted to VSC! Response required

1 message

David Grozinsky <avid@vermontstudiocenter.org>
To: "taryn.m.mcmahon@gmail.com" <taryn.m.mcmahon@gmail.com>

Thu, Sep 7, 2017 at 10:39 AM



Dear Taryn,

It's my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected for a Vermont Studio Center residency. Our jurors have reviewed your work favorably out of a very competitive pool of applications, and we are delighted to offer you a space in our session beginning 10/29/2017 through 11/24/2017. Congratulations!

Based on the strength of your work, you have been awarded the following VSC Merit Grant and Work-Exchange Award:

VSC Merit Grant \$850.00

Work-Exchange Award* \$600.00

Total Award \$1,450.00

*Work-exchange requires 10 hours/week of community service valued at \$15/hour

This cost includes a private room, private studio space, and all meals for the length of your stay.

If you choose to attend our program, you are responsible for a remaining balance of \$2,500.00. To confirm your space, please submit your \$300 deposit by 9/12/2017. You can make your deposit through our online payments portal, located at:

http://www.vermontstudiocenter.org/make-a-payment.

Please note: The demand for a space in our program is very high. If you do not make your deposit of \$300 by 9/12/2017, your reservation will be cancelled, and your place will be offered to one of the qualified applicants on our waiting list.

Thank you for your application and congratulations on your acceptance! We look forward to welcoming you back to the Vermont Studio Center. If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.

Sincerely,

Kathy Black Program Director

P.S. Over the next decade, VSC will be improving our historic buildings to attain modern standards of accessibility, energy efficiency, health, and safety. **We have worked closely with our construction team to minimize disruptions to campus life throughout this process.** To learn more, visit: http://vermontstudiocenter.org/resident-campus-updates.

If you are concerned this may impact your residency, please contact Admissions Manager David Grozinsky by phone at 802-635-2727 x214, or email david@vermontstudiocenter.org before making your residency deposit.













Invoice Taryn Mcmahon.pdf 361K